
azz
on the Green

The Parents’ Association invites all families to 

A picnic to welcome all families  
to the new school year

Sunday 16 February, 2020 at 4.00pm

Christ Church Grammar School 
Queenslea Drive, Claremont

Bring along a picnic rug, snacks, drinks and games
Food trucks will be available

Bring the whole family along for an  

afternoon of music and fun!


